
February 2021 

People Helping People’s Monthly Newsletter 

Buy a bag at Winn-Dixie  

For the month of February, People 
Helping People will receive a $1 dona-
tion from each purchase of the 
$2.50 reusable Community Bag at the 
store located at Winn-Dixie 6270 
Commercial Way, Brooksville FL.  

People Helping People held its first 
Mobile Food Distribution on Wednes-
day, January 27 with approximately 
175 families driving through to receive 
bags of groceries.  

The truck from Feeding Tampa Bay 
provided produce, meat, nonperisha-
bles. Going forward, the distribution 
will be on the last Wednesday of the 
month at 10:30 am and goes until food 
runs out. 

Thanks to all the volunteers who 
helped make our first mobile food dis-
tribution a success. Your help was 
greatly appreciated. 

If your group would like to volunteer at 
a distribution  in the coming months, 
please contact Becky at 352-686-4466 
or admin@phphernando.org.   

The Rotary Club of Spring Hill generously 
sponsored four Sunday Blessings meals. 
Accepting a certificate of appreciation is 
Sylvia Dukes and accepting the check for 
PHP are Becky Burton and Angela Porter-
field.  

Thank you Navarro family and Tommy’s 
Car Wash for your generosity! 

Want to know what’s going on at  
People Helping People? 

Our Calendar is online—view it here.  
https://phphernando.org/calendar 

NEXT 

Mobile Food Distribution 
Wednesday, Feb. 24 
Begins at 10:30 am 

Location: HELP Center 
1396 Kass Circle, Spring Hill 

If you know of a Senior citizen who has 
transportation and is in need of gro-
ceries, please have them call PHP at 
352-686-4466 and leave their name 
and phone number and someone will 
get back to them.  

PHP’s first Mobile Distribution a success! 

https://www.facebook.com/PHPhernando/
http://www.phphernando.org/
https://phphernando.org/calendar


Cash donations enable us to buy those 
food items that we do not get in dona-
tions. Thank you so much for your con-
tinued support of PHP! These are those 
who contributed during the month of 
January. 
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Thank you to all who provided 
in-kind  donations during January: 

Kwarren family, Rookies Bar, Wellington 
Community, St. Paul Catholic Church, 
Nature Food Store, Quilters of the Nature 
Coast, GlenLakes Community, Connie 
Richards, Holy Trinity Orthodox Church, 
Maria Sanvenero, and SpringLife Church.  

WITHOUT ALL OF YOU, WE ARE NOT POSSIBLE! 

January Sunday Blessings 

meal sponsors  

Any child residing in Hernando County 
is eligible to receive kid-friendly food 
for the weekend. Our Weekend Bless-
ings bags can be picked up Fridays, 
11am - 12:30pm  at Christian Church in 
the Wildwood, 10051 Country Road, 
Weeki Wachee. If you have any ques-
tions, please call Barbara at 352-686-
4466.  

PHP Hours and Services 

Someone is generally at the HELP Cen-
ter to answer calls Mon-Fri from 9am-
3pm, but here are our current service 
hours: 
Tuesday & Friday: Showers (by appt)  

available from 10 am-1 pm.  
Lunch served from 11:30-12:30. 

Sunday: Hot meals served at 3:30pm.  
Free Health Clinic: Second and fourth 

Tuesday of each month, 10am-1pm, 
by appointment, call 352-686-4466. 

Anthony & April Artemisio 
Shawn Berg 
Linda M Bixby 
Kelly Brown 
Catherine Buonemani 
Christ the Savior Greek Orthodox Church 
Murilene Cronk 
Crystal Motor Car Employees 
Bernard Dignard and Anita Louis Hall 
James & Danellen Dotts 
First Auroveda Foundation 
FrontStream/TRUiST 
James, Velma & Christopher George 
Dona Gilbody 
Syed Waqar Hasan 
Tina Henize 
Loretta Kay Iles 
JustGive - Great Nonprofits 
Alison F Kalvelage 
Robert Kwarren and family 
Karen Latusek 
Penny Mecklenburg 
Serafina Mogavero 
Navarro Family Carwash LLC 
Network For Good 
James & Debra Peary 
Tuwanda Porter 
Marie Rocheleau 
Carla Rossiter 
Rotary Club of Spring Hill 
Victor & Barri Schledt 
George M Schollenberger 
Patricia A Sommers 
Richard Sweade 
TB Advanced Practice Nurses Council 
Temple Beth David Jewish Center 
Chris Toohey 
Vance T & JoAnne M Wilder 
WREC 

HELP Center Rental 

If you are interested in using the HELP 
Center for an upcoming meeting, 
please take a look at our online calen-
dar first, then fill out the form on our 
website to request use of our space.  

www.phphernando.org/calendar 

If you have news or a photo of interest 
to share, please send it to Becky at  

admin@phphernando.org. 
You can find more information &  

photos on our Facebook page. 

Texas Longhorn Steakhouse was pre-
sented with a certificate of appreciation 
for providing meals to the community, 
including on Christmas Day. 

10319 County Line Rd 

PAM & BOB YONKER 

http://www.phphernando.org/
https://www.facebook.com/PHPhernando/

